
Please Join the Good News Party 

Where:  St. John Center (700 E. Muhammad Ali Blvd.) 
When:  Saturday, March 26, at 5pm 
Who:  Everyone who cares about those sleeping on the 

streets in Louisville 
What: Dinner provided by our fabulous hosts and an 

opportunity to share resources to help others 
 

Many dedicated Louisvillians have taken to the streets to help their neighbors 
who are experiencing homelessness. This work has changed over time, especially 
throughout the pandemic, so it is even more important that we work together 
and support each other now.  
 
St. John Center is hosting the first ever evening Good News Party on Saturday, 
March 26, at 5pm to thank you for what you do and coordinate efforts and 
resources. Thanks to St. John and TJ Martin for hosting! 
 
Please spread the word. We know there is a strong network of those helping 
others we may not be able to reach. Bring yourself and others as well as any good 
resources or concerns to share.   
 
To RSVP, email Natalie Harris at nharris@louhomeless.org so we have an idea of 
how much food to provide. But please bring others even at the last minute. We 
want to make this fun and useful! 
 
 


